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NOTICE OF INTENT :I'OADOPTA NEGATIVE DECLARATION AND NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY
OF AN INTIAL STUDY WITH PROPOSED NEGATIVE DECLARATION AND 4(f) DE MINIMIS
DETERMINATION FOR THE PUTAH CREEK BRIDGE REHABILITATION PROJECT

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), the Lead Agency for the California Environmental
Quality Act, is issuing a Notice of Availability of the Initial Study with Proposed Negative Declaration
(IS/ND) and preliminary 4(f) de minimis Determination for public and agency review and a Notice of Intent
to adopt a Negative Declaration.

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED?

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to rehabilitate the Putah Creek Bridge
located at the Solano County and Yolo County line on State Route 128. Rehabilitating the bridge would
prevent vehicles from leaving the structure, reduce the severity of potential crashes, ensure that the bridge
meets current State and Federal design standards, and improve the ride quality for a minimum of 30 years.

WHY THIS AD?

Caltrans has studied the proposed project and has determined that there would not be any significant impacts

to environmental resources as a result of the project. The Draft IS/ND and preliminary 4(f) de minimis

Determination explain why the project would not have significant impacts to environmental resources or

adverse effects on Section 4(f) resources. This public notice is to inform you that the Draft IS/ND and

preliminary 4(f) de minimis determination are available for review during the 30-day public comment period.

WHAT IS AVAILABLE?

The Draft IS/ND and preliminary 4(f) de minimis are available to download at the Caltrans environmental document
website: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-docs.
Additionally, the document will be made available at the following location:

Winters Branch Library
708 Railroad Ave
Winters, CA 95694

WHERE YOU COME IN

We welcome your comments on the IS/ND and preliminary 4(f) de minimis during the 30-day public
comment period from July 8, 2022 to August 8, 2022, A public meeting is not currently scheduled for the
project but is available upon request.

SUBMITTING COMMENTS
Written comments concerning the project, including a request for a public meeting, should be submitted
one of the following ways:

- via e-mail to krishma.dutta@dot.ca.gov
« or by mail to the address listed below

_KRISHMA DUTTA
Associate Environmental Planner

Caltrans, District 4

P.O Box 23660, MS 8B
Oakland, CA 94623-0660

CONTACT / SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS
For more information about the project or if you have comments, questions, or concerns regarding the
proposed project, please contact Krishma Dutta at Krishma.dutta@dot.ca.gov or (510) 847-8502.

Individuals who require documents in alternative formats are requested to contact the District
Affairs Office at (510) 286-6445. TDD Users may contact the California Relay Service TDD line gt,_
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